
 

 

September 12, 2023 
 
 
Department of Land & Conservation Development 
RE: 2023-2025 Technical Assistance Grants for Local Governments 
 
Consistent with the application submittal requirements for the 2023-2025 Technical Assistance 
Grants for Local Governments, the Coburg City Council approves and supports the application 
being developed and submitted that, if awarded, will provide funding to update the City’s 
Buildable Lands Inventory (BLI). 
 
It is understood by Council that the currently outdated BLI is a valuable tool to inform and 
assist in future land use and infrastructure decision making to effectively plan for future 
growth in our community. 
 
The City of Coburg, through its Council, staff and community involvement has identified 
Livability, Heath and Vitality; Utilities and Infrastructure Capacity; Strategic Planning; and 
Economic Development as goals for 2023.  The BLI is an important tool in meeting each of 
these goals. 
 
The Coburg City Council is appreciative of the opportunity to apply for these competitive grant 
funds and, if awarded, will leverage the funds to complete the BLI update to enhance future 
growth-related decision making within our community. 
 
 
On behalf of the Coburg City Council, 
 
 
 
Nancy Bell 
Mayor  
 



 


